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Docket No. 50-397

' Washington Public Power Supply System
- P. O.. Box 968

- - Richland, Washington 99352-

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen
Manager of Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:
,

Subject: NRC Inspection.of WNP-2

This refors to the inspection conducted by Messrs.'A. Toth and R. Waite of
this' office during December 1,- 1984 through January 4,1985, of activities

authorized'by NRC. Operating License No. NPF-21, and to the discussion of
findings held by;Mr. Waite with Mr. J. Martin at the conclusion of the

_

inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection-are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective

_

examinations of procedures and representative records,-interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors..

No violations with NRC requirements were identified.within the scope of this.
inspection.

In accordance with 10;CFR 2.'790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

/S/
D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety & Projects

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-397/84-37
cc w/ enclosure:
J. D. Martin, WPPSS

' P. L. Powell', WPPSS
R. B. Glasscock, WPPSS
State of WA'

._
N. S.-Reynolds, Debevois Liberman, Cook, Purcell & Reynolds-

bec: RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)'

Mr. J. Martin.

_

Senior Resident Inspector
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